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Estonia News

Welcome to our Reaching Estonia newsletter!
We are excited to share with you our latest
endeavors to spread the gospel across Estonia.

We were in Tallinn the first weekend of August
and were able to resume Friday Night Youth.
Many of the teenagers leave the country or go to
another city in Estonia for summer break, so we
were excited to have a meaningful time of
devotion about goals; enjoying pizza, and a fun
game of Monopoly as they return back to school.

On August 7*", we celebrated being in Estonia for
100 days! We have learned, grown, faced
challenges, laughed, cried, and through it all God
has been faithful as we have made strides of
sharing His grace.

Our Tartu Midweek Bible Studies have continued
to be a success as we just finished the book of
Mark and have started Acts.

On August 15"-24" we were back in Tallinn to
be at a seminar and afterwards Bro. & Sis. Turner
had to leave for business purposes. We helped to
keep everything running smoothly while they
were away.

While we were in Tallinn for that period, we
assisted in redecorating the Sunday School room
as we prepare for the return of our students! The
theme of our Sunday school is the Jungle..How
fun!

Usually, we are at the Tallinn Sunday Service
every other week, but this month we were there
4 out of the 5 services to aid in the work taking
place.

Finally, we are signed up for our Estonian
language course at Tartu University.

Enjoy our August Newsletter!

Seminar with the Hughes

SILLAMAE, ESTONIA

On August 15" - 16", we enjoyed having Oklahoma District Secretary Rick Hughes and his wife, Valeria Hughes
speak to us on leadership. This was a seminar for the Baltic Region. with individuals representing Estonia, Latvia
and Lithuania, people came from near and far to enjoy training in fellowship for this weekend. We even had
representation from other countries that joined via Zoom.

This time allowed for us to gain more knowledge about teachability, serving, and leadership roles. Also, we were
blessed to have our Area Coordinators with us, Bro. & Sis. Kelley. Bro. Kelley gave a wonderful devotion about
Gideon’s leadership.
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On August 17", Sis. Hughes preached to us on the importance of faith in the midst of doubt. 74,/[
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Appreciation

Ways to Support

As always, we want to take a moment to express a heartfelt
gratitude to all our supporters.

¢ GM Account: 459948
PayPal: @aim4estonia
Venmo: @Jesse-Hearth
CashApp: $JesseHearth

Each one of you has blessed us in different ways - prayer, fasting,
financial giving, and encouragement. Your sacrifice has allowed
for us to keep our ministry going here in Estonia. Thank you so
much for being vital part in our mission to spread the gospel.
May God bless you abundantly as you continue to invest in what
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